Response-to-Comments

Departmental Comments

Responses

Environmental Protection Department (EPD)
(Contact: Mr. Jeremy FONG at 2835 2164)

The applicant should confirm whether septic tank and
soakaway system will be provided and if affirmative,
whether the septic tank and soakaway system will be
designed and constructed according to the requirements
of EPD’s ProPECC PN 1/23, including requirements
for minimum clearance distance, percolation test and

certification by Authorized Person.

Please note that septic tank and soakaway system
would not be provided in this planning application
as the proposed toilet would be a mobile type.
However, the Applicant would comply with the
requirements of EPD’s ProPECC PN 1/23 if it is
necessary to provide septic tank and soakaway

system in future.




